
 
 

 

April 30, 2021 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for the Mercer County Emerald Ash Borer Management and Ash Tree 

Restoration in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Mercer 

County Park Commission, located at 197 Blackwell Road, Pennington, New Jersey 08534. The 

funding will be used for the removal and replanting of ash trees in New Jersey’s Twelfth 

Congressional District, and other reforestation efforts in areas with ash loss. I certify that neither 

I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,   

 

 

 

 

Bonnie Watson Coleman 

Member of Congress   
 


